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TEACHER DELIGHT 

What's New in the 2023 K-12 Science Standards? 

K-12 science educators are invited to explore the recently adopted North Carolina K-12 
Science Standards. The North Carolina Department of Public Instruction will review the 2023 
Science Standards and will compare them with the 2009 standards. Science and Engineering 
Practices will be examined along with a discussion around their impact on instruction and 
assessment. Participants also will learn about the resources that have been developed and 
are being developed to support teachers and science leaders.  

 

Presentation Target:  

All Audiences 

Presenter(s): 

1. Charles Aiken, Section Chief, Mathematics, Science and STEM, Office of Academic 

Standards, N.C. Department of Public Instruction 

 


